
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
 

CONTACT:  

Ernest Pedraza, Lockhart Police Chief 

512-398-4401 

epedraza@ps.lockhart-tx.org 

 

Police search for man wanted in connection with Friday night shooting 

The Lockhart Police Department and the Caldwell County Sheriff’s Office are searching for a man wanted 

in connection with a shooting that occurred Friday night in the vicinity of Maple Street and Mockingbird 

Lane in Lockhart. 

A 15-year-old male was reportedly wounded in the incident and transported to Seton Kyle. The teen’s 

condition is unknown at this time. 

The suspect has been identified as Isidro Navarrete, a Hispanic male in his 40s with a medium build who 

was seen wearing a camo jacket. He was reportedly last seen in the area of SH 130 and FM 2001. The 

search is still ongoing. 

This is an isolated incident, police said. 

Residents in that area are asked to lock their doors and secure their windows. If you see a suspicious 

person on your property, notify your local law enforcement agency. 

 

 

 

 


